
“The mission of Fuquay-Varina High School is to foster student learning where 
success is the only option.” 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 20, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Fuquay-Varina High School Parent(s) / Guardian(s): 
 
We would like you to be aware of a lockdown drill we conducted at school today, April 
20, 2015. Our purpose for a lockdown drill is to practice and continue to improve our 
safety processes and procedures. By law, we conduct two lockdown drills per year. 
 
Safety is a priority for all WCPSS schools. In the event of an actual emergency, we 
confer and coordinate with WCPSS security and local law enforcement. Local law 
enforcement officials investigating events in the community near a school may deem it 
necessary to issue a lockdown if they feel that the external event potentially provides a 
threat to that school. They notify WCPSS security staff, the school, and may recommend 
a lockdown in that instance.   
 
We conducted today’s drill so that faculty, students, and our community are familiar with 
these procedures. By working with our law enforcement agency and WCPSS security 
staff on the drills at WCPSS schools, we can better prepare our students, faculty, and staff 
for the unexpected.   
 
If you have any questions, please call the school at (919) 557-2511. Thank you for your 
continued support of FVHS as we practice systems that assist in maintaining a safe 
learning environment.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan Enns, Principal 
Fuquay-Varina High School 
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